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Dear Stakeholder  

Following the promulgation as per Government Gazette Notice 46590 published on 22 June 2022 repealing 

the    regulations related to the COVID-19 lockdown, including the use of Personal Protective Equipment 

(PPE), the W&RSETA will no longer allocate a PPE grant as part of the Discretionary Grant funding.  

This notice serves to inform stakeholders that are participating in the DG22/23 projects, that contracts for the 

various programmes will not include a PPE grant allocation. The W&RSETA will still honour Contracts       

concluded for DG20/21 and DG21/22 with a PPE grant and pay out related claims where deliverables        

stipulated for this grant are met.  

Queries related to this notice should be directed to the relevant Provincial Managers.  

 

Yours in skills development,  

 

 

Sipho Shoba 

Chief Operations Officer 
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